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Comments: Dear Forest Service, Please do not approve the POWDR project which will ruin Holland Lake.
Montana does not want or need the big complex that is being proposed to replace Holland Lake Lodge.
Chopping up the trees and shoreline are not what Montana residents want to happen to this pristine, treasured
place in the most beautful part of Montana... the Swan Valley and land and lakes adjacent to Flathead Lake and
Glacier Park.

This small lake and others like Lindbergh Lake are the sweetest, most Idyllic, most Montanaish places that we
respect and love. | am a lifelong Montanan, born in Townsend. | have lived in the Middle East and in
Massachusetts. Places like this make me so proud to own property here and to know that | can find respite and
renewal at lovely Holland Lake.

We want Montana to stay WILD and QUIET so you can savor the sound of loons and elk and Flickers.
PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE THIS POWDR PROJECT. Stand up for our Last Best Place. We don't want to be
like other states. Thank you for reading this. Fingers crossed that my letter has an impact.



